
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
 

I trust you all had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! For 
the first time since we moved to Montana, we had the opportunity to 
return to NC and spend Christmas with family and friends. Our good 
friend Evangelist Tim Tilley covered Sunday and Thursday services while 
we were away, and the church enjoyed having him and his wife with 
them during that time. 

 
December was a good month for the church. We had some 

visitors, and one has started regularly attending.  There has been a lot 
going on with those in the church, from one going through cancer 
treatments to another family moving to a new apartment in the city.  
Through these things, we continue seeing our people grow closer to 
God.  We are excited to get more involved with outreach over the 
coming weeks and months to reach Butte even more with the Gospel of 
Christ.  We appreciate your prayers for our church as we enter this new 
year. 

 
We are grateful for your continued prayers and support of our 

family and ministry. Many churches and individuals also sent us 
Christmas gifts, and we are very thankful for your generosity. We have 
lost some short-term supporters, and these gifts helped more than you 
will know.   

 

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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